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Notice About Privacy

The privacy of medical information is very important to us. We keep the records our Members
private. Health Choice has policies to protect the privacy of these records.

Our Members also have privacy rights. These are described in the Health Choice Notice of
Privacy Practices (NPP).

Health Choice has changed its NPP. These changes are outlined in the new NPP.
You can read about these changes and our Members’ privacy rights at HealthChoiceAZ.com.

If you want a copy of the NPP, please contact us at 800-322-8670 (TTY 711), Monday — Friday, 6
a.m. — 6 p.m. (except holidays).
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